
   DISTRICT BEAVER LEADERS MEETING 

 Wednesday 25th January 2017  at 14th Enfield HQ 

Present – Yvonne 2nd Enf, Michelle & Vicki 5th Enf, Heidi & Jackie 10th Edm, 

 Carol & Jan 14th Enf, Donna & Flora 18th Edm, Sue & Barry 20th Enf, 

 Sam & Pippa 23rd Enf, Val 24th Edm, Corinne, Kim & Kim 28th Enf, Paul DC. 

Apologies – Karen & Sarah 10th Edm, Michelle 10th Enf, Tina 12th Enf,  

 Sue 29th Enf 

Donna was in the Chair, she welcomed everyone and introduced 

 Flora as her new ABSL. 

Matters Arising – nothing to report. 

Finances – Jan said there is £1379.90 in the account. There are still two £29 

 Heafield cheques to be cashed & £200 to come from District. 

Health & Safety – nothing to report. 

ADC District Leaders – nothing to report. 

DC Report – would leaders like a day’s Seminar, after a show of hands Paul 

 agreed to look into it. 

Heafield Fun Day – Saturday 30th September at Gilwell, Woodlands field  

 – where there are toilets, details to follow. 

Domino Competition – has now been moved to 4th March, because of half 

 term holidays. It will be held at Edmonton HQ, Tristrum Drive, times  

 12 to 2pm. One team per Colony, 4 beavers per team & can you please

 bring 2 sets of dominos. 

District Bowling Competition – Sunday 21st May has been put forward, 

 Carol to arrange & confirm. 

St Georges Day Parade – Sunday 23rd April, details to be confirmed as to the

 format it will take this year.             

Beaver Sleepover – weekend of 17th/18th June at Tolmers, Cuffley.  

 Theme suggested Pirates and Princesses, more details to follow. 



Show & Tell – Carol showed how the Union Jack is made up of the 3 flags. 

 She got her beavers to cut them out & colour them in. 

A.O.B. – Beaver Outing to Gulliver’s Land, Saturday 15th July, details to be 

 confirmed later. 

 District Ramble – Friday 19th May at Forty Hall, details to be confirmed. 

 District Craft Competition – Saturday 14th October, to be confirmed. 

 Yvonne is covering at the 3rd Enfield colony, are there any other leaders 

that can help, 5.15 to 6.30pm on a Friday. Please contact Yvonne. 

 First Response – Sunday 12th February at Edmonton HQ. Everyone needs 

to renew this every 3 years, please contact Corinne. 

 

Dates for Leaders Meetings –        

 Wednesday March 29th at Edmonton HQ. 

 Wednesday May 24th at 14th Enfield HQ. 

 Wednesday July 19th at Stratton HQ (to be confirmed). 

 Wednesday September 27th at 14th Enfield HQ. 

 Wednesday November 29th Edmonton HQ. 

 


